
From: webmaster@herefordshire.gov.uk <webmaster@herefordshire.gov.uk>
Sent: 22 April 2022 15:29
To: Planning Enquiries <planning_enquiries@herefordshire.gov.uk>
Subject: 214505 - Planning application comment was submitted

This message originated from outside of Herefordshire Council or Hoople. Please do not click 
links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

The following is a comment on application P214505/F by 'Christopher 
Haworth'

Nature of feedback: objecting_to_the_application

Comment:

I note the applicant's amendments but would reiterate my original objections. 
Namely new buildings (garaging and housing) in a designated conservation 
area, density of the housing, new buildings would be against the Sutton St 
Nicholas Neighbourhood plan, the local land supply has been met and 
outstanding developments in the village have been unable to commence 
because of the pollution levels in the river Lugg.
Also, the site plan is still incorrect. The track to the northern boundary is 
closer to the playground than the site plan shows, as the plan is incorrectly 
numbered.

Attachment:

Their contact details are as follows:

First name: Christopher 
Last name: Haworth

Email:

Postcode: HR1 3BY
Address: 10 Fieldway, Sutton St. Nicholas, Hereford 

Infrastructure from Section 106 to consider:

Link Id:
https://www.herefordshire.gov.uk/info/200142/planning services/planning ap
plication search/details?id=214505

Form reference: 819191


